From: polyusa@polyusainc.com [mailto:polyusa@polyusainc.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 2:08 PM

To: Greene, Robert <RGreene@aurora-il.org>

Subject: No Parking Sign

Hi Bob,

Thanks for taking the time to speak with me about the problem we encounter with our newly built dock
at 820 N. Russell. We own the building at 821 N. Russell and the building directly across the street at
820 N. Russell. There are truck drivers that are delivering from other states and park their trailers to
rest along the strip of grass directly across from our dock at 820 N. Russell. With a trailer parked along
the street directly across from our dock we can not use the dock area and if a truck is in the dock it gets
blocked in until the trailer is moved from across the street. We would like to have a No Parking sign
across the street so we don’t encounter limitations on our use of the dock at 820 N. Russell. | am
attaching photos of my car parked directly across the street to indicate how hard it would be to get into
and out of the dock. We ask our employees not to park there, because even with cars parked across the
street there is great difficulty getting in and out of the dock. We’ve had to ask truckers to move from
the area in order to utilize the dock and they get hostile. Your help would be greatly appreciated in
enacting a parking zone in that area. Thank youl!

Regards,

John Chiampas

POLY USA, INC. PLASTICS TRADING & PROCESSING
711 NEW HAVEN AVE. AURORA, IL 60506

EMAIL: polyusa@polyusainc.com

PHONE: (630) 947-7900 FAX: (630) 947-7901
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